
Are you a young person ?
Your Sexual Health Matters

Did you know....???   

A new sexual health  drop-in clinic for young
people aged 18 and under is launching; 

When?....Monday 15th January 2024,
then every Monday

Where?....Aberdare Health Centre

What time?....3pm-6pm

No appointment needed, call in and see our friendly,
welcoming team and discuss your sexual health needs.

We can help you with;

Contraception
Pregnancy testing and advice

Screening and more

Queries? Call us on 01685 728272 or 01443 443836, 
or follow the QR code below

See you there....


